
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

During this term, we will be continuing to 

focus on adding and subtracting numbers 

whilst introducing multiplication. We will 

continue to practise the 2x, 3x, 4x, 5x, 8x 

and 10x tables. 
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‘What Lies Beneath’ 

PE will be on a Monday 

and Friday afternoon. 

Our PE units this term 

will be hockey and 

netball. 

Please make sure your 

child has appropriate 

clothing in school for all 

weathers. 

 

 

 

Welcome to Year 3! The Year 3 Team: 

Mr Tiffany, Miss Hobson, Mr Poyner, 

Miss Dansey, Mrs Bracken, Miss 
Richardson, Mrs Fraser, Miss Baran 

and Miss Harriman. 

 
 

English 

We will work on how to write persuasively in 

the form of letters and continue our focus of 

making sure every sentence is punctuated 

accurately. 

 

Reading 

Year 3 will be given a levelled book by their 

teacher, along with the opportunity to get a 

book from the library. Reading records will 

be regularly checked and we expect – as a 

guide - to see three comments in their 

reading record, per week.  

Homework 

Homework will be given out on a Friday and is 

to be handed in the following Friday, unless 

otherwise specified.  

Spellings 

Children will be given a spelling rule that they 

will learn at home/school and then be tested 

on this rule the Friday after. 

Maths 

Our focus this term will be on each timetable 

and revisiting place value knowledge. We are 

using Number Gym and TT Rockstars to 

support with this at school and the option is 

always there to use these at home as well.  

MyMaths will also be used to support with 

home learning. 

 

 

Big Idea 

During this topic, we will learn about 

the different oceans of the world and 

what creatures lie beneath them. We 

will examine food chains in detail and 

support all of our learning by going on a 

trip to THE DEEP! 

Main subjects that will be covered: 

 Geography 

 Science 

 Art 

 

 


